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Sutton Mandeville 

 

 

THE “CRIBBAGE HUT” 

 

TO BE RE-PLACED 

 

Mr W. J. Spiller, of Riverside Works, Sherborne, has secured the contract, amounting to over £6,000, to build 

a new hotel at Sutton Mandeville, on the main Shaftesbury-Salisbury road, to take the place of the historic 

thatched inn known as the “Cribbage Hut.” 

The work is being carried out for Messrs Eldridge Pope & Co., Ltd., of Dorchester, and comes under the 

West Country area administered by Mr S. S. Waller, of Sherborne. The architects are Messrs Petter & 

Warren, of Yeovil, and the new hotel will provide every accommodation, tea gardens, garages, and an 

excellent pull-in in beautiful surroundings facing the Downs, which have been made a landmark by the 

regimental crests cut out on them by troops stationed in the area during the war. 

(Western Gazette – 18 May, 1934) 


